
  
From:   
Sent: Tuesday, January 30, 2024 3:43 PM 
To: Medworth <Medworth@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Incinerator 
 

Please note my bullet points of concern for the proposal:  
 
∆ Road infrastructure within the catchment area in not in a condition to deal with an additional 600 
(300 in & 300 out) HGV movements needed to feed the incinerator. 
 
∆ Roads within the area are single lane only, adding to congestion. 
 
∆ The area in in general subject to potential flooding  
 
∆ The A1101 was closed due to to flooding from the 8th Dec to the 28th Dec 2023. this together with 
flood risk to long Stratton, Ferry Road at Horning and A143 Redenhall would lead to delays, 
congestion and additional exhaust fumes. 
 
∆ The site is although a predominantly industrial area is close to a large school and numerous food 
preparation facilities. 
 
∆ Wisbech Town and surrounding areas already suffer from considerable congestion. 
 
∆ The surrounding area is fertile farmland which could be damaged by any pollution  
 
∆ There is a NASSA prediction that rising sea levels could cause extensive flooding a far as 
Peterborough by 2030. 
 
∆ The targets for improvements in recycling would severely reduce the availability of fuel for the 
incinerator even in the short term let alone a 30 year life span. 
 
∆ With the lack full emissions filtration the air quality is going to suffer. 
 
Regards 
Duncan Stevenson  

Sent from Sky Yahoo Mail on Android 
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